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October 5, 2019

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about bullying. You have promised much, accomplished

little and broken many laws in the process. Repeatedly, your response to

failure has been to attack the defenseless. This has included the poor with

yet another attempt this week to complicate eligibility and cut SNAP bene-

fits. It has included the sick with prolonged attacks on the ACA increasing

the ranks of uninsured. But your easiest and hence most frequent targets

have been immigrants. Besides kidnapping children and trying to authorize

shooting people crossing the border the past month you have further cut

the number of refugees admitted, retroactively changed the public charge

rule and added a health insurance rule to block the poor.

Please assure me that you will help rather than hurt people.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our compassionate society.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


